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Comprehensive programme for the prevention of discrimination

and protection of minorities

Sub-Commission decision 1995/110


At its 27th meeting, on 18 August 1995, the Sub-Commission, taking into account the working paper prepared by Mr. Asbjørn Eide presented at its forty-sixth session (E/CN.4/Sub.2/1994/36 and Corr.1), decided, without a vote, to request Mr. Eide to prepare, without financial implications, a second working paper containing further suggestions for a comprehensive programme for the prevention of discrimination and protection of minorities, including proposals for the examination of thematic issues relating to racism, xenophobia, minorities and migrant workers, to be presented at its forty-eighth session, and to request Mr. Eide to take into account the discussion and the proposals made during the joint meeting between the Sub-Commission and the Committee on the Elimination of Racial Discrimination on 8 August 1995.

[See chap. XXI.]
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